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Subject: AAPS Request to Build Over Thurston Nature Center South Prairie

From: Jessa Mose-Newman  
Sent: Wednesday, June 4, 2025 10:45 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: AAPS Request to Build Over Thurston Nature Center South Prairie 

Hello!, 

My name is Jessa Mose-Newman and I'm an AAPS student at Huron High School. I'm emailing because I 
believe the City of Ann Arbor should not let Ann Arbor public Schools develops any land on the Thurston 
Nature Center South Prairie. AAPS is already destroying so much biodiversity that the City of Ann Arbor 
should protect any land that AAPS doesn't already have control over. 

Thanks so much! 
Jessa  


